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September 26, 2024 

La Hacienda Bar 

Elsa Carreno 

1455 Douglas Ave 

Racine, WI 53404 

 

 

Elsa Carreno 

2340 Wexford Rd  

Mount Pleasant, WI 53405 

 

Re: “Class B” fermented malt beverages and intoxicating liquor license 

 

 

Dear Ms. Carreno, 

 

The Public Safety and Licensing Committee has voted to recommend the Denial of your new application for a 

for a "Class B" Retail Fermented Malt Beverage and Intoxicating Liquor License. Reasons for the denial 

include but are not limited to: 1) Concerns pertaining lack of parking; 2) Concerns pertaining to the over 

saturation of liquor in the area; and 3) Concerns pertaining to public safety. The matter will now go before the 

Common Council on October 01, 2024, for its final decision. Should you wish to appeal the committee’s 

recommendation, you may submit written arguments to the Council in favor of granting the license and/or 

evidence rebutting evidence as to why the license should be denied. You must submit any such written 

arguments to the City Clerk’s Office by 4:30 p.m. on September 30, 2024. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, contact the City Clerk’s Office at 636-9171. 

 

                             

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant City Clerk 
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